
Jaime A Espinoza

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/2744935/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

25

papers

824

citations

15

h-index

567281

25

g-index

580821

26

all docs

26

docs citations

26

times ranked

1673

citing authors



Jaime A Espinoza

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Molecular classification of gastric cancer: Towards a pathway-driven targeted therapy. Oncotarget,
2015, 6, 24750-24779. 1.8 115

2 miR-101-2, miR-125b-2 and miR-451a act as potential tumor suppressors in gastric cancer through
regulation of the PI3K/AKT/mTOR pathway. Cellular Oncology (Dordrecht), 2016, 39, 23-33. 4.4 106

3 The Gene Expression Status of the PI3K/AKT/mTOR Pathway in Gastric Cancer Tissues and Cell Lines.
Pathology and Oncology Research, 2016, 22, 797-805. 1.9 77

4 The inflammatory inception of gallbladder cancer. Biochimica Et Biophysica Acta: Reviews on Cancer,
2016, 1865, 245-254. 7.4 71

5 Targeting specific molecular pathways holds promise for advanced gallbladder cancer therapy.
Cancer Treatment Reviews, 2015, 41, 222-234. 7.7 49

6 Cytokine profiling of tumor interstitial fluid of the breast and its relationship with lymphocyte
infiltration and clinicopathological characteristics. OncoImmunology, 2016, 5, e1248015. 4.6 48

7 Mitochondrial membrane potential disruption pattern in human sperm. Human Reproduction, 2009, 24,
2079-2085. 0.9 35

8 The antimalarial drug amodiaquine stabilizes p53 through ribosome biogenesis stress, independently
of its autophagy-inhibitory activity. Cell Death and Differentiation, 2020, 27, 773-789. 11.2 35

9
Reversal of gastrointestinal carcinomaâ€•induced immunosuppression and induction of antitumoural
immunity by a combination of cyclophosphamide and gene transfer of ILâ€•12. Molecular Oncology, 2011,
5, 242-255.

4.6 32

10
The lowâ€•abundance transcriptome reveals novel biomarkers, specific intracellular pathways and
targetable genes associated with advanced gastric cancer. International Journal of Cancer, 2014, 134,
755-764.

5.1 28

11 Noninvasive profiling of serum cytokines in breast cancer patients and clinicopathological
characteristics. OncoImmunology, 2019, 8, e1537691. 4.6 27

12 The exon-junction complex helicase eIF4A3 controls cell fate via coordinated regulation of ribosome
biogenesis and translational output. Science Advances, 2021, 7, . 10.3 25

13 FABP7 and HMGCS2 Are Novel Protein Markers for Apocrine Differentiation Categorizing Apocrine
Carcinoma of the Breast. PLoS ONE, 2014, 9, e112024. 2.5 23

14 Hippo-YAP1 Is a Prognosis Marker and Potentially Targetable Pathway in Advanced Gallbladder Cancer.
Cancers, 2020, 12, 778. 3.7 22

15 Small molecule inhibitor screening identifified HSP90 inhibitor 17-AAG as potential therapeutic agent
for gallbladder cancer. Oncotarget, 2017, 8, 26169-26184. 1.8 21

16 RNA sequencing-based analysis of gallbladder cancer reveals the importance of the liver X receptor
and lipid metabolism in gallbladder cancer. Oncotarget, 2016, 7, 35302-35312. 1.8 16

17 Low expression of equilibrative nucleoside transporter 1 is associated with poor prognosis in
chemotherapyâ€•naÃ¯ve pT2 gallbladder adenocarcinoma patients. Histopathology, 2016, 68, 722-728. 2.9 15

18 Molecular and diagnostic features of apocrine breast lesions. Expert Review of Molecular
Diagnostics, 2015, 15, 1011-1022. 3.1 14



3

Jaime A Espinoza

# Article IF Citations

19 Rapamycin and WYE-354 suppress human gallbladder cancer xenografts in mice. Oncotarget, 2015, 6,
31877-31888. 1.8 14

20 Reduced Expression of PROX1 Transitions Glioblastoma Cells into a Mesenchymal Gene Expression
Subtype. Cancer Research, 2018, 78, 5901-5916. 0.9 12

21 Mucin 5B, carbonic anhydrase 9 and claudin 18 are potential theranostic markers of gallbladder
carcinoma. Histopathology, 2019, 74, 597-607. 2.9 12

22 Functional Proteomic Profiling of Triple-Negative Breast Cancer. Cells, 2021, 10, 2768. 4.1 10

23 Evaluation of the chemopreventive potentials of ezetimibe and aspirin in a novel mouse model of
gallbladder preneoplasia. Molecular Oncology, 2020, 14, 2834-2852. 4.6 8

24 Functional and genomic characterization of three novel cell lines derived from a metastatic
gallbladder cancer tumor. Biological Research, 2020, 53, 13. 3.4 5

25 The Ski Protein is Involved in the Transformation Pathway of Aurora Kinase A. Journal of Cellular
Biochemistry, 2016, 117, 334-343. 2.6 3


